Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

Telephone No. 01907-256827
e-mail: ee-seraj-hp@gov.in

No. PW/Seraj Div./WS/ECA /2018-£6)3 Dated: +.26/5/8/§

To
The Divisional Forest Officer
Nachan Forest Division at Gohar

Subject: - Diversion of 1.21 ha. of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the
construction of Kharsi Dughal road within the jurisdiction of
Nachan Forest Division Distt. Mandi, HP.

Reference: - Your office endst. No. 3546 dated 29.07.2019.
Sir,
Kindly refer to EDS by Technical Officer, Gol MoEF&CC,
Regional Office (North Central Zone), Dehradun vide letter No. 8B/HP/06/18/2019/FC/903
dated 26/07/2019 on the subject cited above. In this connection, the shortcomings as noticed
have been attended as under: -
1. Point No. 1 of EDS pertains to Forest Deptt. It may be reviewed that the area
for CA is suitable for planting trees @ 1000 trees/ha. and the density is below
0.4. The report of the same may be attached.
2. The employment details at para E (ii), online Part-I has been corrected.
3 It is not possible to shift the dumping sites to the private area/non forest land
as the private land owners are not ready to donate their land fo.r dumping.
Moreover the land holdings are very less.
4. Dumping site not shifted as such no new trees are involved.
- The width of already constructed road is less than 5/7 mtr. which is not as per
the HPPWD standard road. The width of motorable road should be 5/7 mtr. as
per the PWD specification. The existing road is a jeepable road.

Your’s faithfully,

|
(Er. K.K. Kaushaﬁ
Executive Engineer,
HPPWD Division,
Seraj at ]an}ehlin




